
29/06/2018 

Dear Parents, 

From 2018 onwards, student academic reports will be made available online to view, download and print, if desired, via the SEQTA “Engage” Parent app or 

website, instead of printing and mailing to everyone. 

To access student reports on SEQTA: 

1) Visit the school website (http://www.alsiraat.vic.edu.au/) on your computer or mobile device 

2) Use the “SEQTA Parent” “Our sites” link. 

3) Log-In as you would normally do for Parent Teacher Interviews or Canteen Lunch Orders. 

If you have never logged in before, please use the “Set or Reset it here” link on the login page to set up your password. Your login-name is your 

email address that you supplied to the school. 

4) Click on the Reports menu option in SEQTA. 

That’s it! Here are some pictures to help you: 
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